



## Rights Round Table Newsletter 1



At the first Rights Round Table Zoom meeting, we talked about our rights, and the Human Rights Act 1998.

We know that EVERYONE has human rights.



Some of our rights include:

- Right to life.
- Not to be abused.
- To be free.
- To have our privacy respected.
- Not to be discriminated against.



The group said they would like to talk about lots of different topics:

Being free from abuse, our private information, easy read information about Covid-19, having flu jabs... and more!

## Our group members said...





I don't let other people open my post. It's private.

I've had trouble getting my flu jab.
The pharmacy said I couldn't as I'm not over 65.

Our next Zoom meeting is on Monday 16<sup>th</sup> November, 2.30pm - 3.30pm.







## Get in touch if you would like to be part of the Rights Round Table



Skills for People Registered Charity No: 1069993